
From: gerryjim [mailto:gerryjim@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 11:41 AM
To: COB <COB@aqmd.gov>
Subject: Torrance refinery

Refinery dangers and explosions have occurred and the Torrance refinery presents a very
 realistic and possible danger to the community of Torrance and surrounding areas.  What I
 don’t understand is why you haven’t banned hydrofluoric acid at this facility and at
 Wilmington?

I live in Redondo Beach and fear that an explosion could come as far as Redondo and harm
 me and my family.  But more importantly I fear for the lives and health of people living in
 Torrance and Wilmington. 

Gerald Orcholski
Redondo Beach California
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